PAC Minutes 10-11-10

The meeting was called to order by Teresa Jenkins.   Attending were Mary DeWitt, Lynne Klemke, Shawna Gardner, Kim Cotton and Teresa Jenkins
Lynne Klemke presented information about our accreditation visit in November.  Lynne handed out a packet of papers and we went over the schools mission statement and discussed the belief statements that are below the mission statement.  She explained that the mission statement drives all of the district decisions, from what we should be teaching to how the district should allocate money.  Lynne went over the School improvement goal that we are currently working on during this cycle and explained how some of the teachers are meeting this goal in classrooms across curricular areas.  She shared with the team how we measure growth on our goals.  
Due to a football game, many parents were not able to attend, so the group decided that we should try to hold our next meeting in conjunction with the entire group of parents and community leaders to hear the entire explanation of the Quality Review Team visit before they are here in November.  The group felt that a school messenger along with emails would be the best way to inform our Parent Advisory Council members.  Invitations will be sent out to parents and community members to attend this meeting to be held on November 11, 2010 at 7:00 pm in the upper computer lab at the high school. 

We wrapped up our discussion at 5:30. Upcoming meetings will be held Nov. 11th @ 7:00 in the upper computer lab at the Garden County High School 

.

The meeting was adjourned.
